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October 16, 2023 
 
 
President and Members of Council 
City Council 
  
 

RE:  Safety Ladder Donation from Friends of 
the Riverfront 

  
 
 
Dear President and Members of Council: 
 
Please find attached a resolution authorizing, pursuant to Ch. 210 (“Acceptance of Gifts to City”) of the 
City Code, the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Public Works to accept a donation of six (6) 
safety ladders from Friends of the Riverfront valued at Twelve Thousand Forty dollars ($12,040.00), to 
be installed along the southern shore of the Allegheny River from Rachel Carson Bridge to Point State 
Park at no cost to the City. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chris Hornstein 
Director of Public Works 
 
CH / KS /gm 

 

Chris Hornstein (Oct 18, 2023 09:33 EDT)
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